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Friday 12.04.2019

“Meeting point” with the author of the texts for the Via Crucis 2019

On Wednesday 17 April, at 12.30 in the Holy See Press Office, there will be a “Meeting Point” with Sister
Eugenia Bonetti, Consolata Missionary and president of the association “Slaves no more”, to whom Pope
Francis has entrusted the preparation of the texts for this year’s Good Friday Via Crucis at the Colosseum.


